
  
 
 

 
Notice of Meeting Cancellation 

York Region Rapid Transit Corporation 
Board of Directors  

 
 

 
The meeting of the York Region Rapid Transit Corporation Board of Directors, 
scheduled to be held on Thursday, February 8, 2018 in Committee Room "A", York 
Region Administrative Centre, 17250 Yonge Street, in the Town of Newmarket has 
been cancelled. 
 
The next Board of Directors meeting is scheduled to be held on Thursday, March 22, 
2018 at 1 p.m.  
 
 
 
 
 
Colin Goodeve 
Assistant Corporate Secretary 
 
February 1, 2018 
 
Board Members 
F. Scarpitti, Chair 
M. Bevilacqua, Vice Chair 
W. Emmerson, Chief Executive Officer 
D. Barrow 
J. Jones 
V. Spatafora 
T. Van Bynen 
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